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Senator Siewert asked: 

 

Can you provide the scope and reporting timeframe for the study of recently separated 

parents, commissioned by the Attorney-General’s Department? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Australian Institute of Family Studies has been commissioned by the Attorney-General’s 

Department to conduct research into the experiences of recently separated parents.  

A report will be provided to the Attorney-General’s Department upon completion of the 

project in April 2013.  

 

 

 


